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Chair Marsh, Co Chair Levy & Levy and committee members, 

I'm Clair Klock from Corbett,  

I usually don't comment in this area of legislation, however I ran across the title on 

your hearing  announcement and had to check it out.  

At this point I urge your opposition to HB 3459 allowing a residential customer to 

pass on paying their electric bills? I disagree totally that the option of service 

disconnection should be off the table.  That leaves no responsible on the resident to 

pay at all. Equity is a issue here and I see a need for a modified version of this bill.  

Thank you 


